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Dear Colleagues,

As we embark on another exciting year with the Sarasota County Dental
Association, I am honored to serve as your president and thrilled to share
our vision and goals for the upcoming year. 0ur collective commitment to
excellence in dental care is the cornerstone of our association, and together,
we can achieve remarkable progress in our profession.

0ur foremost goal is to enhance the support network within our community.
We aim to provide resources that address the challenges you face daily.
This year, we will introduce lectures designed to assist you in navigating the
complexities of practice, management, regulatory compliance, and patient
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feels valued and equipped to succeed.

Continuing learning is vital in our rapidly evolving field, We are committed to
offering high-quality continuing education opportunities that keep you abreast
of the latest advancements in dentalscience and technology. 0ur educational
initiative will cater to diverse interests and specialties, empowering you to
deliver the best care possible to your patients.

Astrong sense of community is essentialfor personal and professional growth
and happiness. We will focus on creating more opportunities for networking
and collaboration among our members. We aim to cultivate an environment
where lasting relationships and partnerships can flourish. Together we can
share experience, offer support, and celebrate our successes.

Your dedication to dentistry inspires us all. As this year begins I would like
to recognize and welcome all of the new professionals who are joining our
community and celebrate and thankthe accomplishments and careers of the
ones who have provided years of service. Together we can motivate and inspire
each other to reach new heights in our careers and better our contributions
to the community.

In closing, I ry4nt to express my grqtitude fory_our contln_ued jnvolvemp4!
and support of the Sarasota County Dental Association. 0ur strength lies in
our unity, and I am confident that together, we can make this year our most
impactfulyet. Let us move forward with enthusiasm, commitment, and a shared
vision of excellence in dental care,

Warm Regards,tu
Scott Roemer DMD, MD

Scott C. Roemer DMD, MD
Diplomate of the American Board of 0ral and Maxillofacial Surgery
Sarasota 0ral and Implant Surgery
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